
The Brookfield Soccer Association 

Fall 2012 Cleats & Shin Guards Exchange 

When: Thursday August 23rd from 5 - 7pm & Saturday August 25th from Noon - 4pm 

 

Where: The Concession Stand Pavilion located at the Voigt Soccer Park.   

 Do you have cleats that are now to small for your little soccer star?  Shin guards a little small too?  Stop by the exchange at the 

end of the month and see if you can find a pair that will work better for the upcoming Fall soccer season.   

 

 What you need to do:  Bring your old cleats and/or shin guards and swap them for a better fitting pair.   

 

 Don’t have any cleats yet?  Just stop by and see if we have a pair you can have for the season.   

 

 Do you have some extra pairs of cleats and shin guards in your garage or basement?  Donate them to the exchange and someone 

else will make good use of them. 

 

 The Spring Exchange was a great success and we do still have a surplus of cleats so expect to find the size for which you are 

looking. 

 

If you would like to donate cleats, shin guards or size 3/

size 4 soccer balls early please feel free to drop them off 

on the Jester Household front porch (4120 Bexley Drive - 

Brookfield) prior to the exchange dates.  

 

Questions: Contact Clark Jester @ 414.940.1969 or  

clarkjester@yahoo.com 


